
South Slope PAC Minutes  
Wednesday April 22nd, 2020 
 
PAC Executive: Kim Godwin, Mark Van, Clint Wieler 
Parents: N/A 
Staff: N/A 
 
This is a special set of PAC minutes. 
 
There was no general meeting held this month due to the lock-down/physical-distancing 
protocols in place to help “flatten the curve” for the novel coronovirus COVID-19. The school is 
essentially closed to non-staff and there is not effective way of communicating to 
parents/guardians to set up a video conference call instead of an in-person meeting. It was also 
voiced that were bigger issues to deal with at this time.  
 
This was to be our AGM, however the Executive have agreed that, under the circumstances, the 
AGM will be postponed until the fall. 
 
The PAC Chair is in touch with both the South Slope principle and the BCSD principle in case 
there are emergency asks of the PAC. At this time there are not. 
 
The next meeting is in May, however, I expect this meeting will also be cancelled. 
 
Next Meeting: May 27th, 2020 


